Meal services for employees

Charles University employees may take meals at the CU canteens at discounted prices. If employees do not make use
of this opportunity, the employer will provide them with meal vouchers for each day worked. Employees contribute 45%
of the value of the vouchers. Employees who are employed for at least 50% of a full-time schedule are entitled to meals.



